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June 22, 2000

Invoice No:  00-1441

Project: #1 Dutch Well Assessment
Project No.: E0083

For professional services rendered for the period May 31, 2000 through June 23, 2000 for the
above referenced project.

Invoice Total: $5,000.00 Invoice detail attached.
Terms: Net 30

| HEREBY CERTIFY THATI HAVE RECEIVED THE

For questions concerning this invoice please contact:

Project Manager: Mr. Dave Cloutier
Golden, Colorado

Please remit to: Cordilleran Compliance Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 40247
Grand Junction, CO 81504

Thank you for your business. \ 2R YO &4 (\K‘i\%\&&\h Nﬁ
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Environmental Consulting Engineers and Scientists



»

—— =~ Cordilleran Compliance Services, Inc.
4 N INVO'CE _‘J.__!y C 2591 B-3/4 Road

— YA Grand Junction, CO 81503

_ ’: x’:-’ o Fal
4~
CORDILLERAN
DATE 6/6/2000
BILLING INFORMATION
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commissi TERMS Net 30
Mr Bob Chesson
1120 Lincoln Street
Suite 801
Denver CO 80203
Client P.O. / AFE:
PROJECT
E0083 - #1 Dutch Well Assessment
DESCRIPTION QUANTITY RATE AMOUNT
Professional Services:
Conduct limited subsurface assessment in accordance with 5,000.00 5,000.00
purchase order OEPHA 00000000050 Dated 5-31-00
Total $5,000.00

PLEASE REMIT TO:
Cordilleran Compliance Services, Inc., P.O. Box 40247, Grand Junction, CO 81504




Cordillerian Compliance Services, Inc. Date: 6/26/00

#1 Dutch Well Assessment (Groundwater Sampling)

SOW/P.O. (OE PHA 50) Amount: $5.000.00

Invoices

June 26, 2000 invoice $ 5,000.00

TOTAL $ 5,000.00 Percent Complete: 100

Remaining Amount: $ 0.00

Report Note:

COGCC received Cordillerian’s Report on June 23, 2000. Successfully completed SOW. Only
minor BTEX concentrations (below state action levels) observed in location formerly reported as
above state groundwater standard for benzene. All other groundwater sample were non detect for
BTEX. I will be sending a copy of the report to the land owner along with a cover letter stating

that, based on the information from both the land owners investigation and the investigation by
the COGCC, the commission considers the site closed.





